

I variant**I. Match the word with translation (use CAPITAL letters).**

1	magazine	A	правдива історія
2	journalist	B	заголовок
3	true-to-life story	C	друкувати
4	a local newspaper	D	журнал
5	to print	E	журналіст
6	the headline	F	місцева газета

1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6.

II. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct tense form of Active Voice.

1. My dad _____ already _____ (to read) an article about the space sheep.
2. Sue and Helen _____ (to publish) their comments under the article yesterday.
3. I _____ (to see) Euro 2022 next summer holidays.
4. My dad always _____ (to take) sport magazine at the press shop.
5. What _____ you _____ (to read) now? -
I _____ already _____ (to finish) to read news about life of savanna's lions.
6. _____ you _____ (to finish) to write a school newspaper yesterday? – No, I
_____.

III. Choose the proper word:

1. You can read a newspaper in the _____ when you don't want to buy it.
A) Internet B) market C) school
2. Newspapers can be of weekly or _____ publication.
A) Monthly B) year C) daily
3. Our state guarantees the _____ independence of periodicals.
A) Economic B) Ukrainian C) political
4. Young people enjoy reading teenager's _____ magazines
A) Scientific B) entertaining C) funny
5. _____ is a man who publishes articles on interesting topics.
A) Writer B) journalist C) editor
6. Ukrainian mass media _____ to many kinds of readers.
A) Appeals B) speaks C) guarantee

IV. Complete the sentences with the Passive Voice given in brackets.

1. Any kind of information can _____ (to find) on the Internet.
2. Interesting articles _____ (to publish) in this newspaper every month.
3. The interview _____ (to take) by journalist tomorrow morning.
4. The gathering of the news _____ (to speed) up in 2000s.
(Past Simple Passive)
5. That story _____ (to place) in the previous newspaper. (Past Simple Passive)
6. _____ they _____ (to invite) to a meeting with a famous journalists this week? (Present Simple Passive)

V. Find the odd word in each group:

1. Fashionable, advice, musical, financial.
2. Magazine, producer, newspaper, journal.
3. Economist, financial, administrative, political.
4. Weekly, monthly, daily, publisher.
5. Subscriber, writer, reader, appeal.
6. Subscribe to, interesting, entertain, write.

VI. Reading

Photographing animals

Photographer James Warwick visits Kenya and Namibia and has just returned from India. James didn't find photography interesting but on holiday in Africa during university, he decided on his future job.

James has to get up early for most of his African pictures. He takes a few when the sun is going down, but in the afternoon the light is too strong. Being a photographer is a hard work. Some photographers visit different places on one trip, but James prefers to stay in one place and learn all about it.

He has some wonderful pictures of Indian tigers. Once, two tigers ran past him, stopped a meter away from his truck and began to fight. He was too afraid to photograph them. In Namibia one lion came even closer. It went all way around James's truck checking for danger. Then it got up on the back and looked at him through the window. This was one of James's happiest moments.

James doesn't use his flat in Britain much. He doesn't mind living out of a suitcase, but he sometimes finds life hard without his friends. Money isn't very important for him, but he likes travelling. His pictures make people think about animals in danger, from African elephants to Britain birds. This is what matters most to him.

Choose the right answer. (write a CAPITAL letter)

1. James Warwick's last trip was to:

- A) India B) Kenya; C) Namibia.

2. When did James choose to be a photographer?

- A) When he was a boy B) when he was a university student;
C) when he left university.

3. In Africa, James takes most of his pictures:

- A) in the morning; B) in the afternoon C) in the evening.

4. How is James different from some other photographers?

- A) He works much harder B) he visits more countries;
C) he spends longer in one place.

5. In India why didn't James photograph the two tigers together?

- A) They were too far away. B) It was too dangerous. C) He was inside his truck.